
DEAR MS JACKSON, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. 

They've volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The 

company's track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

The comment period has provided meaningful time to review the document. Idahoans need to see 

the benefits of the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the 

U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and operations Midas Gold Idaho 

presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft Environmental Impact Statement, and permit the 

project. 

 

Idahoans need to see the benefits of the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. The comment period 

should be kept to 60 days, so the process can continue to move forward. It is with this knowledge 

that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and operations 

Midas Gold Idaho presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft Environmental Impact Statement, 

and permit the project. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Linda Brunkow 


